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LITERACY 12 REWRITE 
 
A reminder to Grade 12s who want to REWRITE their Literacy 12 Assessment that 
they need to sign up at the MAIN OFFICE before April 1, 2022 to guarantee 
themselves a spot in the April 2022 Assessment session. 
 
 

 
 

CLC 12 Grad Project Presentations will start on Monday, April 4th to 
Wednesday, May 4th.  Gr. 12s…. please check your presentation schedule. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
CLC 11 Grad Project Proposal Info Meeting will be on Thursday, April 
7th, 4:00 pm or Friday, April 8th, 8:40 am.  Please check invite on Gr. 11 
Teams (not CLC 11 Teams). 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  



 

 

 
Attention ALL GRADS! 

Please complete the entire form 
and remember your Grad 
message/write up should only be 
1--2 lines (max 120 characters). 

Please provide Mr. Kwan with any scholarship 
information you acquire from now until May 29th. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=
LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QgaPVXv06IZNqJfR98f9ky
JUOEFaWk9VQVJMQlNTQVM0WDYyNlQ0MVpG
Vi4u 
 

 
Valedictorian Nomination 
Form 

Any student(s) in Grade 12 interested in 
representing the Grad Class of 2022 as 

Valedictorian, please review the criteria and submit a 
VALEDICTORIAN NOMINATION FORM, 
complete with teacher references, to Mr. Morton 
(james.morton@burnabyschools.ca by Wednesday, 
April 6th 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xcn5TOvH-
EPlsdstYoOUlj-
_fOkCztW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110754612449040
144627&rtpof=true&sd=true 

 
Attention ALL Grads! 
 
Burnaby South’s School 
Leaving Ceremony is 
on Saturday, May 28th 
at SFU Convocation 
Mall.  If you are 
participating in this 
event, please pay your 

School Activity Fee of $30 and your School Leaving 
Ceremony of $80.  The deadline to pay and order your 
Grad Gown is Friday, April 8th.  All fee payments 
must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

Math Clinic is back 
 

Math time can be an enjoyable part of your school time 
journey.  Is Math giving you a headache?  Come and 
join us at the Math Clinic on every Tuesday and 
Thursday during lunchtime in A207 and A210.  A 
teacher and peers available to work with you one to one 
or in a group.  No appointment necessary. 
Hey South! 
 

Euclid Math 
Contest 
 
Attention all students who 
signed up for Euclid Math 

Contest, your signed permission form from your period 
5 & 6 must be handed to Mr. Marzouk in A207 ASAP.   
 
The Euclid contest for Gr. 12 will be written on 
Tuesday, April 5th at 9:00 – 11:30 am in the Library 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School District 41 Scholarships’ criteria are posted outside 
C105.  Please see Mr. Kwan for more information on 
application process.  Due March 31st to C103 
 
Coast Capital Youth Education Award 2022 
Application is available 
https://www.coastcapitalsavings.com/about-us/our-
community/programs-for-youth/youth- 
 education-awards.  Due March 31 to C103 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QgaPVXv06IZNqJfR98f9kyJUOEFaWk9VQVJMQlNTQVM0WDYyNlQ0MVpGVi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QgaPVXv06IZNqJfR98f9kyJUOEFaWk9VQVJMQlNTQVM0WDYyNlQ0MVpGVi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QgaPVXv06IZNqJfR98f9kyJUOEFaWk9VQVJMQlNTQVM0WDYyNlQ0MVpGVi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QgaPVXv06IZNqJfR98f9kyJUOEFaWk9VQVJMQlNTQVM0WDYyNlQ0MVpGVi4u
mailto:james.morton@burnabyschools.ca
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xcn5TOvH-EPlsdstYoOUlj-_fOkCztW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110754612449040144627&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xcn5TOvH-EPlsdstYoOUlj-_fOkCztW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110754612449040144627&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xcn5TOvH-EPlsdstYoOUlj-_fOkCztW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110754612449040144627&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18xcn5TOvH-EPlsdstYoOUlj-_fOkCztW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110754612449040144627&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.coastcapitalsavings.com/about-us/our-community/programs-for-youth/youth-
https://www.coastcapitalsavings.com/about-us/our-community/programs-for-youth/youth-


 

 

 
Burnaby District Student Advisory 
Council presents the 2nd 
annual: Solutions Through 
Discussion: Pathways to Positive 
Mental Health and Well Being. 
Join us along with students across 
the district on Wednesday, April 

6th and Thursday, April 7th from 4pm-6pm online to 
learn about mental health and how you can take action 
from experts in the field! All Burnaby high school 
students are invited to attend. Register now 
through: https://bit.ly/dsac_mhc or through the link in 
@burnabydsac’s Instagram bio. 
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“Don’t let what you cannot do interfere with what you can do.”  John Wooden 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Friday, April 8th, 2022 -  The deadline to pay and order 
your Grad Gown.  
 
Thursday, April 14th, 2022 -  Rebel Nation at 7:00 pm, 
MJ Fox Theatre 
 
Thursday, April 14th, 2022 -  Gr. 12 Assembly at 9:10 
am, MJ Fox Theatre 
 
Friday, April 15th, 2022 -  Good Friday – School Closed 
 
Monday, April 18th, 2022 -  Easter Monday – School 
Closed 
 
Friday, April 22nd, 2022 -  Last day to purchase 
Yearbook with personalization 
 
Monday, April 25th, 2022 -  Pro D Day – School Closed 
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